
 

The Tower of London 

Wednesday 28th June 

Following on from our incredibly positive 

response to the Tower of London Trip, we are so 

excited to announce that it will go ahead on 

Wednesday 28th June. This will really enhance the 

children’s Crime and Punishment topic and will 

be the perfect finale.  

To make the most of the day, we’ll be leaving 

school at 7:30am in the morning, so children will 

need to be dropped off at the main office at 7:15. 

We’re then aiming to be back at school for 

approximately 8:30pm but will obviously keep 

parents updated with a specific arrival time. 

As this is a relatively late return, children can 

come into school later on Thursday morning, if 

you choose. Anyone arriving before 10:15 will not 

be considered as ‘late’ but classes will also open 

at 8:35 as usual.  

The price for this trip is slightly cheaper than 

originally suggested, coming in at £26. There is 

therefore an amended Promise to Pay form, 

alongside the permission information. This 

includes coach travel, entrance to the Tower of 

London and a workshop. Further details about 

the running of the day will be sent closer to the 

time.  

 

 

 

 

 

Worcestershire County Museum at 

Hartlebury Castle 

Friday 14th July  

As part of our Second World War topic in the 

second half of the summer term, we’re hoping to 

take Year 4 to the Worcestershire County 

Museum at Hartlebury Castle.  

The day will include two fantastic workshops. The 

first looks at what life was like for evacuees, 

including a range of interactive activities. The 

other looks at life on the Home Front with 

activities such as rag rugging, washing and menu 

planning.  

To aid this immersive experience, we would like 

children to dress up as children from the 40s. We 

don’t expect anyone to spend of lots of money 

but you can hopefully ‘make do and mend’ with 

things you already have at home.  

This cost of the admission fee and both 

workshops comes to approximately £10. To keep 

costs low for parents, particularly as it’s not the 

only trip we’re running this term, we’re hoping to 

raise some money to cover the cost of the coach. 

Details of our fundraising ‘VE Day Party’, and 

invites for parents and carers, will be released 

closer to the time.         

           

                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

We appreciate that having two educational visits in the same term comes at a cost. However, 

we always ensure that any trips we plan enrich our curriculum and give children opportunities 

that they may not otherwise experience. We thank you for your continued support with this. 

Please click on the following link to give permissions and ‘Promise to Pay’ pledges for both trips: 

https://forms.office.com/e/fw6E9g6uPY 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/fw6E9g6uPY

